
ATTENTION ALL OWNERS/RESIDENTS 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE BAYSHORE 

GARDENING COMMITTEE WILL BE HOSTING 

THEIR FIRST MEETING OF THE SEASON. ANY 

INTERESTED VOLUNTEERS PLEASE ATTEND 

THE BOARD ROOM (Across from the Laundry 

Room) ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 2, 2025, at 

6:30PM.  

LET’S GET READY TO...GARDEN!!! 

 

              
 


